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CONSULTATION WORKSHOP WITH DEPED
STAKEHOLDERS ON THE REVISED K TO 3 CURRICULUM

To Schools Division Superintendent (Lipa City, Tanauan City)

1. In reference to Memorandum DM-CT-2023-025, the Bureau of Curriculum
Development will conduct a Consultation Workshop with DepEd Stakeholders
on the Revised K to 3 Curriculum on February 23-24, 2023 at the Red Hotel,
Cubao, Quezon City.

2. The primary goal of this activity is to validate the revised K to 3 curriculum
guides (CGs); enhance the CGs based on the feedback of validators; and
determine other considerations to ensure a revitalized K to 3 Curriculum.

3. The identified participants to this activity are as follows:

Name Designation Learning Area Office/ Station
Viernalyn M. Nama Chief All Learning Areas CLMD
Dianne Catherine T. Antonio EPS Filipino CLMD
Emelia P. Crescini EPS Araling Panlipunan CLMD
Marvelino M. Niem EPS Mathematics CLMD
Eugene Ray F. Santos EPS English CLMD
Michael M. Acuna EPS Kindergarten SDO Bacoor City
Dennis Masangcay EPS Science SDO Tanauan

4. Board and lodging, supplies, and materials of the participants shall be
charged against FLO Funds, while travel expenses shall be charged against
local funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing procedures.

5. For clarifications and queries, you may contact CLMD-4A Regional Office at
(02) 8681-7249 local 420.

6. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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